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As we bid March farewell, we also

celebrate the successful completion of

the first month of the legislative session.

It has been a busy and productive time in

Tallahassee, filled with meaningful

discussions, key legislative

advancements, and a continued

commitment to serving our

communities. 

I am proud of the progress we’ve made

and look forward to the important work

still ahead. Thank you for your support

as we strive to make a lasting impact for

Florida!

Sincerely,

Senator Ana Maria Rodriguez
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Honored to invite my fellow 

Miami-Dade Delegation colleagues to gather

on the Senate Floor for our yearly legislative

session photo. This tradition is a great

opportunity to stand together in recognition

of our shared commitment to serving our

constituents.
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